
Pedestrian  struck  by  motor
vehicle in Dartmouth
On  Tuesday,  June  23,  2020  at  approximately  9:14  p.m.,
Dartmouth Police and other emergency personnel responded to
the area of #678 State Road to investigate a motor vehicle vs.
pedestrian crash with injuries.

Upon arrival, emergency responders identified the pedestrian
as Chad BRADLEY, 30, of New Bedford, and the operator of the
vehicle as Matthew PENACHO, 32, of Westport.

As a result of injuries he sustained, BRADLEY was transported
to Rhode Island Hospital.

State  Road  was  temporarily  shut  down,  and  the  crash  is
currently  under  investigation  by  the  Dartmouth  Police
Department Crash Reconstruction Unit and Detective Division.
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